

November 8, 2018

Dear Michael Nejat MD:

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to a reception in your honor. We will be having two Service Excellence receptions for employees acknowledged in the Expressions of Gratitude for July, August and September 2018. One reception will be held on December 12, 2018 in the Regina McGinn, MD Education Center North beginning at 3:30 p.m. and the other on May 14, 2019 in the Main Conference Room South beginning at 3:30 p.m.

Please indicate on the RSVP which reception you are attending and respond by December 11, 2018.

It is only through the efforts of individuals like yourself that we can provide the level of service excellence our customers expect.

I look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Brahim Ardolic, MD Executive Director Bartholomew Cambria, PA Senior Director

Patient and Customer Experience